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Newsletter No.17 23/01/2023
Hot School Meals

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 2 update
Don’t forget to order your child’s hot

school meal by midnight on Monday’s
for the following week.

We have had a very exciting start of the spring
term in Year 2. When we arrived back in school
after our lovely Christmas break, we discovered a
mysterious, old suitcase in the classroom. After e ; Forerunner— website
opening it, we discovered lots of precious objects. e firas sany Bealeom
Clues from the photos and newspaper made us think

\ .I
it must have been found in the wreckage of the Titan- \‘ 4; = "
o O A https://

.__.-ﬁ Or to register your child please go to

ic. The children have been busy reading, researching 2 e

and explore lots of texts and pictures to find out more d L forerunnerparents.myschoolmealorders.com
about this event. We were very lucky to be able to : ')‘-. = Iregister

visit the Sea City Museum in Southampton. ’

Up Coming Events

Mon 30th & Tues 3 Jan—donations
for Food Bank

Tues 31 Jan—next instalment for
Hooke Court is due.

Wed 1st Feb— School Closed

Thurs 2nd Feb— YR Grandparents
Tea Party 2pm

Wed 8th Feb—2.30pm Y1 outcome
Thurs 9th Feb—Y2 outcome at

We were able to find out even more
fantastic facts about the Titanic
through the engaging workshops and
discovery sessions! We can’t wait for our

parents to come and visit our very own

Hill View Titanic museum on Thursday 9th

February at 3.30pm, and see all our 3.30pm
amazing work. Mon 6 Feb—Children’s Mental
Health Week

Year 2 Lead
Fri 10 Feb—SCARF Day

PTFA Doughnut sales
T T . Half Term

SAF NG
EGUARDI Mon 13 Feb to Fri 17 Feb

Please see the attached information

regarding DISCORD, please read this to a DISCORD Wbortant. dates

ensure your child/children are safe.

KS2 SAT’s —w/c 8th May 2023
KS1 SAT’s— May / June 2023

Year 4 Multiplication Checks in
June 2023

Thank you



PTFA Weekly Update

Doughnut Sale Friday 10" February Cash only in
the playground

HILL VIEW PRIMARY SCHOOL

Cheese, Wine & Quiz Evening Friday 3" March -

PTFA
Tickets are selling fast so grab them now!! Cheese & Wine
Deadline to purchase is 11" February QUiZ Night!
https://app.classlist.com/events/#/events/view/904760690 FRIDAY 3RD MARCH 2023

7-9:30pm

Get a team together lor a child free fun night of cheese, wine and
QUIZZING!
Ea Ster Rafﬂe Channel your inner Anne Hegerty or Cinnaman and enjoy a cheese
platter and wine with friends, all whilst raising money for our school!

Drawn Monday 27" March Tickets on Sale now!

TICKETS CAN BE PURCHASED THROUGH CLASSLIST FOR £25 PER COUPLE
. . t
Deadline to purchase is Tuesday 21 March

https://app.classlist.com/events/#/events/view/957221391

HILL VIEW PRIMARY SCHOOL PTFA

EASTE
RAFFLE

NON- UNIFORM DAY! 24/03/23

INEXCHANGE FOR AN EASTER RAFFLE DONATIONI

Please visit our Facebook Page and Class List App for further
details

The pupils at school enjoyed the
panto on Wednesday , please see
the pictures below.

A big thank you from everyone at Hill View Primary to the PTFA for organising and funding this. The staff and
children thoroughly enjoyed it. -



Medication

Non Prescribed Medication should not be coming into the
school building. Please do not let your child bring in lip
balms, nose or throat sprays and cough sweets. This also
applies to hand creams and body lotions. The school is not
able to facilitate these as there are children in school with
various allergies and these items, especially if shared with
other children in the class can have serious consequences. If
your child has particularly sore lips or hands please speak to
the class teacher about this.

Thank you
Pupil Absence

Please call the school office on 01202514109 if your child is going to be
absent from school or please send an email to
office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk

If leaving a message or sending an email please give the following
information:-

Child’s name, Class/Year Group
Reason for Absence—e.g. high temperature, sore throat, sickness etc and
if you are taking them to the GP then please give this information too.

Thank you
After School Club and Morning Club

Please remember that payment secures your child’s place at both clubs.
Payment should be made by WisePay 2 weeks in advance.

Parents using childcare vouchers please email the school office on
office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk with the following details, amount
paid, morning club and/or after school club, dates the payment covers,
your reference number and the company used. This helps the Trust and

school to allocate your payment swiftly to your child’s account.

Thank you

Reading Focus
['he Tiger Who The Tiger Who Came To Tea — Judith Kerr

came
O Tea

A<D

The doorbell rings just as Sophie and her mummy
are sitting down to tea. Who could it possibly be?
What they certainly don't expect to see at the
door is a big furry, stripy tiger!

Judith Kerr
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For 27 January 2023
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YR—Kasper L
Y1—Evelyn D
Y1—Evelyn D
Y1- Isabella E
Y2—Chloe T
Y2—Elsie
Y2—Nazia
Y3—Ellie M
Y3—AliciaR
Y3—Harrison D
Y4—Erin B
Y4—Gabriel J
Y5—Lucas N
Y5—Lola H
Y5—Alfie O-L
Y6—Noah A
Y6—Katie V
Y6 - Jael A

Somewhere over the rainbow,
skies are blue, and the dreams
that you dare to dream
really do come true.

E.Y. Harburg




Should | let my child use Discord? NSPCC
e advice

@) piscora

It has an age-rating of 13+.

What is Discord? Discord is an instant messaging and chat platform that allows users to
communicate using voice, video or text. It is popular with the gaming community who use it to talk
to people during gameplay, and swap tips about different types of games. However, recently it has
grown its user base and is now used by others outside the gaming community.

How does Discord work? Users talk to each other on the platform via servers. A server is like a
message board, where people can meet and chat to others who have similar interests to them. Each
server is focused on a different theme or topic. There are servers dedicated to discussing anything
from Fortnite, to food. Any user can create a server and invite people to it.

What do young people think about Discord? Young people who have contacted Childline have
described the platform as being a good place to meet hew people outside of their normal social
circle. Some also spoke about it being somewhere they can explore romantic connections and talk to
others with similar interests to them.

However, they also reported experiencing abuse and harassment on the platform. Some also shared
that they had been exposed to harmful and inappropriate content on the app.

Is Discord safe?

Your child could come across inappropriate or harmful content. Some of the servers on Discord are
themed around adult topics that might not be suitable for your child. There are also reports of
harmful and illegal content being shared on the platform.

It puts your child in contact with adults or other young people who might want to cause them
harm. Anyone over the age of 13 can join public servers on Discord. This could put your child at risk
of communicating with someone who might not have their best interests at heart and wants to
cause them harm.

Puts them at risk of experiencing abuse or bullying. Some people behave differently online to how
they would offline. This puts children and young people at an increased risk of being bullied on
platforms like Discord.

They could be pressured to send money to other users. There is an option to donate to servers they
follow or join paid-only servers on the platform.

Are there any safety features available on Discord?

Keep me safe. This setting automatically scans and deletes direct messages that may contain
content that goes against its community guidelines.

To enable this setting:

e go to ‘User settings’

e select ‘Privacy and safety’

o then ‘Safe direct messaging’

e you will then need to select ‘Keep me safe’.



Be aware though that this only scans for media content and it won’t pick up text that contains
inappropriate or offensive language.

Manage private messages. There are different settings available that will help manage who can
contact your child on the platform. By default, your child can be sent a private, direct message (most
likely referred to as a DM) by other users who are in the same server as them.

You can disable this by going to:

e ‘User settings’

‘Privacy and safety’

then select ‘Server privacy default’

¢ move the ‘Allow direct messages from server members’ toggle to off.

Manage friend requests. You can also manage who can send your child a friend request. Being
‘Friends’ on Discord means you can communicate outside of servers. You can access this setting by:

e going into ‘User Settings’ .
e selecting ‘Privacy & Safety’
e ‘Who Can Add You As A Friend’.
You will then be given three options to help you manage who can add them.

These include:

e everyone —anyone on the platform can add them
e friends of friends — selecting this means that your child will be able to receive friend requests
from users who they have mutual friends with -
e server members — this means that your child can added by anyone who has joined the same
server as them.
If you don’t want your child to receive any requests, you can deselect all three options. However,

this won’t stop them from sending out friend requests.
Top tips to help keep your child safe on Discord
Talk to them about who they are talking to

It's important to have regular conversations with your child about who they are talking to online.
Discuss what apps they are using and set rules around who they can speak to and when.

Remind them to not share personal information on Discord, even with people they know offline.
Tell them to come to you if they come across inappropriate content

Make sure your child knows they can come to you if they see something inappropriate online. You
should also remind them that they can always speak to a Childline Counsellor, or another trusted
adult if they’d prefer.

The important thing is that they know there is support there if they need it.
Explore other age-appropriate chat apps

If your child enjoys talking to their friends online, you might also want to explore other chat
platforms. For example, ones that have more safety settings or parental controls.
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Cereals Rice
Tinned Vegetables Tinned Tuna
Tinned Tomatoes Tinned/ Packet Soup

Tinned Potatoes Tinned Meat
Pasta or Spaghetti
Pasta Sauce

Sauces for Rice

y Custard Tea/ Coffee

Tinned Fruit Jam/ Spreads

Rice Pudding Sweet/ Savoury Biscuits

Baked beans
Ketchup/ Brown Sauce
Tinned Pasta

Mayo

Hope for Food, 13 West Howe Industrial Estate, Elliott Road, Bournemouth, BH11 8LZ
Registered Charity Number: 1162039 (England & Wales)






